
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b: 13.1.19 

Hook: The Power of Reading 
This week we will be continuing our reading focus on 

the story of ‘The Robot and the Blackbird’.   
 

Phonics  

 

The children have been split into 

four groups to match the next 

steps the children need. 

Y2 Mr Allen – suffixes  

Y2 Miss McIntyre - sound families 

Y1 Miss Allan – split diagraphs 

Y1 – Miss McIntyre – sound families  

 

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be practicing 

telling the time, to the nearest 

o’clock and half past.  

In Year 2 our focus will be on 

reading and writing the time 

for o’clock, half past, quarter 

past and to the hour. 

English 
Key Stage 1 will be writing 

instructions on making the Robots 

heart. The Year 1 children will 

focus on using time conjunctions 

in their writing. The Year 2 

children will be focusing on using 

new vocabulary to extend their 

writing.  

Theme 
In theme we will be identifying and naming a 

variety of plants and animals. We will be focusing 

on their habitats, including microhabitats. In 

Computing, we will be exploring simple algorithms. 

In RE the children will be learning about what 

Shabbat is. The new topic is Judaism. In music 

the children will be learning a new song.  

 

Maths Books 

 
We have sent home 

maths homework 

books. We would like 

the children to have a 

go at the pages set, 

then bring it back to 

school on Tuesday. 

 

Year 1: page 29 

 

Year 2: page 27 
 

Forest school kits 

The children will need to 

ensure that they have 

their forest school kits in 

school for the following 

days: 

Zog – Tuesday 

Stickman – Wednesday 

Tabby McTat – Thursday 

 

 

PE Kits 

Please make sure your 

child has their PE kit in 

school. PE will take place on 

a Tuesday in Tabby McTat 

and Stickman and 

Wednesday in Zog. 

We will be exploring the theme of peace in collective worship this term. 

Pillow Cases 
As part of our learning, we will be 

designing, creating and making a 

superhero cape. The children will 

be using their sewing skills to 

create this! 

Please bring in a pillowcase, as 

soon as possible.  

 

 

PE Kits 

Reminder, the children have PE every 

week. Please ensure your child has the 

correct PE kit to wear during this 

session. Without this, they may be 

unable to take part. 


